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Item 8.01.     Other Events.

Houston American Energy Corp. (the "Company") provides the following updated
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information regarding the status of drilling on its Cabiona prospect in
Colombia:

On November 8, 2006 Hupecol LLC completed the Cabiona #8 well as an oil well in
the C5B Sand after reaching a total depth of 4,348 feet. The well was turned to
production on November 8, 2006 at an initial rate of 1,544 barrels of oil per
day from 1 of 3 pay sands in the well. Production is expected increase as the
well stabilizes. The well's pump (ESP) is currently running at the lowest rate
possible for this well. The drilling rig is moving to drill the Cabiona #11 well
followed by the Cabiona #10 well. Both of these wells are expected to be drilled
by year-end 2006.

The Company holds, through its interest in Hupecol Dorotea and Cabiona LLC ("HDC
LLC"), a 12.5% interest in the Cabiona concession. HDC LLC owns the Cabiona
concession through a contract with the Colombian National Hydrocarbon Agency
(ANH) and Hupecol LLC is the operator of the Cabiona concession.

Hupecol LLC currently plans to drill 37 wells in Colombia by the end of 2007
utilizing the two drilling rigs currently under contract and engaged in actual
drilling operations. Of these 37 wells, 22 wells are planned for contracts in
which the Company owns a 12.5% Working Interest and 15 wells are planned for
contracts in which the Company owns a 1.6% Working Interest.

The Company plans to update its Colombian activities in this same manner on a
quarterly basis.

This report contains forward-looking statements within the meaning of the
federal securities laws. These forwarding-looking statements include, without
limitation, statements regarding our expectations and beliefs about the expected
increase in production from the Cabiona #8 well and the timing of drilling the
Cabiona #10 and Cabiona #11 wells. These statements are subject to risks and
uncertainties that could cause actual results and events to differ materially.
We undertake no obligation to update forward-looking statements to reflect
events or circumstances occurring after the date of this report.
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Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the
Registrant has duly caused this Report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                                        HOUSTON AMERICAN ENERGY CORP.

Dated:  November 9, 2006
                                By:     /s/ John Terwilliger
                                        John Terwilliger,
                                        President and
                                        Chief Executive Officer
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